Dear Parents of Incoming Third Graders,

- The third grade team would like to welcome you and your child to third grade. In order to help ensure a productive year, we would like your child to bring the items listed below on the first day of school. We hope that getting you the list of required items beforehand will prevent unnecessary spending. Staples and Walmart often have great sales in August, when they offer the crayons and notebooks for 50 cents each.
 - a pack of broad markers
 - 2 packages of yellow, pre-sharpened Ticonderoga pencils (the colorful, decorated pencils destroy our sharpeners)
 - several eraser caps and squares
 - two glue sticks
 - one plastic utility pencil box (8 ½ x 5 x 2)
 - one package colored pencils
 - 2 boxes of 24-pack of crayons
 - 1 large Expo marker (they dry out too fast for more)
 - 2 large boxes of tissues (classroom use)
 - one container of cleaning wipes (classroom use)
 - one roll of Bounty paper towels (classroom use)

We look forward to meeting you and your child this August, 2025, and are anticipating a great year.

The Third Grade Team